October 22, 2018

TO: Shirley Stewart

This is a follow up to the conversation with Shirley Stewart on October 11, 2018.

I requested 3 years of records, which included minutes of all meetings, including special meetings, copies of the accounting records which included copies of check books and bank statements of all expenditure and revenues, and budgets proposals.

I stated I would put the request in writing and Shirley Steward assured me that was not necessary and she would get them to me.

Today is October 22 and I have not received any communications from Shirley, therefore I am requesting in writing.

Thank you

Peggy Palmer

Knebler Addition resident and homeowner